
 
HIGH SCHOOL DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY JANUARY 22ND, 2020 
 

FCA is meeting this Friday morning at 7:15 in Mr. Hansen’s  

 

The JV2 / 9th grade boys’ basketball team evened it season record to .500 with its sixth 

win of the season over the Wild Rose Wildcats.  The Indians defense was stellar 

throughout the contest only allowing .625 points per minute of play.  After struggling to 

score early in the contest the Indians opened up a substantial lead with some nice assists 

from Bryce Dittman, Nick Huebner, and Connor Delewiche.  The team also did a nice 

job of closing out the contest with some good passing and clock management.  This 

Friday will be a test to see how much the Indians have improved as they try to redeem 

themselves from a first round loss to SPASH 22-46 on December 10 2019.  That contest 

will be held in the W-F High School Gym #2 at 6pm.  Please come and be our 6th man in 

the stands. 

  

Mr.WFHS is quickly approaching and who will it be? Find out February 1st at 7:00pm at 

the PAC! Admission is $5. For advance tickets call 920-867-8942 or visit 

wfsd.ticketleap.com. Come support the drama department and the winner's class and 

see a great show! You won't want to miss it! 

 

There will be an FCCLA meeting TODAY, in Ms. Zank's room during ELT.  

 

Today,  Wega/Fremont hosts Wild Rose for a 1:00 p.m. High Quiz meet.  Participants 

should be excused at 12:15, after 2nd lunch and report to the forum room to help set up. 

Be sure to wear your t-shirt. Good luck teams! 

 

http://wfsd.ticketleap.com/


TOMORROW, there will be a Fishing Club meeting during ELT in Mr. Scherwinski’s 

room. 

 

Attention Fishing Team members interested in being on the state fishing team roster: 

Check Google classroom for the volunteer sign up form. Preference will be given to 

members with volunteering and participation points. You will also have to complete a 

grade sheet and pre-arranged absence form to compete.  

 

FFA State Band and Chorus applications and information has been forwarded to those 

of you that signed up. If you are interested and did not receive the information please 

see Mrs. Dykes. Applications are Feb 12th 

 

The Wega Drive-In has a job opportunity for this summer. Anyone interested, age 14 

and up, should pick up an application from the career center. Or check your class google 

classroom. 

 


